


THIS IS A DECISION PAPER.

To: 		Hardin County Board of Education
From: 		Teresa Morgan, Superintendent
Date: 		March 21, 2024
Subject: 	Section 504 Procedures for Student Services 2022

Facts:

The last revision to the Section 504 Procedures for Student Services (for the GRREC region subscribers to Teresa Combs’ legal service) was completed in 2022.  Procedures have been modified to reflect language in the most updated revision for the Hardin County School District to incorporate into the Student Services Department.  

*See attached draft policies and procedures


Recommendation:

I recommend the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed Section 504 Procedures for Student Services 2022.

Recommended motion:

[bookmark: _GoBack]I move the Hardin County Board of Education approve the proposed Section 504 Procedures for Student Services 2022.   
